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School will close at 1pm on Friday
11  April for the Easter Breakth

School will re-open on
Tuesday 29  April

2025

th

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to those that joined us for the Easter bonnet parade. It
was lovely to see you and the decorated bonnets and eggs in
KS2.
The children looked amazing today in their party clothes and had
a wonderful party with their friends.

Yesterday, Mr Edwards and Mrs Yafai took some children to play
in the Excelsior Year 4/5 Cricket Competition. Well done to all the
cricketers who took part- we are very proud of  you all!

After the holiday, we welcome Miss Hyde who will be working
alongside our Senior Leadership Team.

Have a super break all of  you and we look forward to seeing you
back on the 29th April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Cross
Headteacher










